From: Carroll. John (BOS)

To: Somera, Alisa (BOS)
Subject: FW: 11/19 public hearing on DPW/BUF - File No. 211018
Date: Friday, November 19, 2021 9:12:26 AM

From: Susannah Meek <smeek@smarchitecture.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 18, 2021 7:56 AM

To: Carroll, John (BOS) <john.carroll@sfgov.org>
Subject: 11/19 public hearing on DPW/BUF

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

Dear Aaron Peskin and Gordon Mar,

Please hold the big picture in mind, with an eye to the future.

One tree could be part of a urban forest canopy, could be part of an healthy ecosystem that
perpetuates condensation/precipitation. Think how ironic it is that Bart's definition of canopy is to
exclude trees, that Bart wants to hurt the environment for the sake of protection from rain in San
Francisco.

Hold Bart accountable to a 4:1 tree replacement and to the creation of living roofs. Think big and
think sustainable.

Thanks, Susannah Meek
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Somera, Alisa (BOS)

From: Carroll, John (BOS)
Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 9:48 AM
Subject: FW: BLA Report of the StreetTreeSF program - File No. 211018

From: Judy Irving <films@pelicanmedia.org>

Sent: Friday, November 19, 2021 1:09 PM

To: Carroll, John (BOS) <john.carroll@sfgov.org>

Cc: Peskin, Aaron (BOS) <aaron.peskin@sfgov.org>; Angulo, Sunny (BOS) <sunny.angulo@sfgov.org>
Subject: BLA Report of the StreetTreeSF program

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

Please add my voice to the street activists who have been trying, without success, to preserve and enlarge San
Francisco's pathetically thin urban canopy. The BLA report spells out why trees have received so little real care in this
city, and | hope changes will be implemented at DPW/BUF to rectify the many shortcomings outlined in the report.

Judy Irving

former Chair, Parks and Trees Committee, Telegraph Hill Dwellers
past President, Telegraph Hill Dwellers

producer/director, "The Wild Parrots of Telegraph Hill"



